
Shared Breakfast 

On Friday (19th) we would like to provide breakfast for the children as 

our way of saying thank you for such a fantastic year. 

There is no need for you to provide anything (or give them breakfast at 

home before school).  Please let us know if your child has any allergies.  

There will be a letter to follow. 

 

Thank you 

We would just like to take this opportunity to say thank you for such a 

fantastic year.  We have loved teaching the children and your support, as 

always, has been invaluable.  Have a fantastic summer. 

Jen, Hayley and Sarah. 

The Hoot 

Announcements & 
Reminders 

Trip to Longford Park 

We will be going to Longford Park on      
Monday 15th July from 1pm to 
3:30pm.  If you are available to help 
on the trip please speak to your 
child’s teacher. 

Transition 

Parents are invited in from 8:45 - 
10:00 on Wednesday 17th July to 
spend time with their child in their 
new classroom and meet their teach-
er.  

Book bags and bags for life 

Although it’s the last week, please 
make sure your child has their book 
bag in every day as there will be lots 
of things going home. We will also be 
giving out the children’s exercise 
books from this year, so if you could 
pop a ‘bag for life’ or strong plastic 
bag in their book bag that would help 
them to carry everything. 

Year 1 Edition . 
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Help your child to be a Summer BrainBox!  

We want the children to have a fun-filled summer, but 6 weeks is a long 

time, so if you wanted to do any school work to get them ready for Year 

2 the following would be really helpful. 

 Counting in 1s, 2,s 5s and 10s forwards and backwards to 100. 

 Adding and taking away number to 20. 

 Keep working on spellings (children should be spelling properly 

rather than using phonics)- you can find the Year 1/2 spelling list 

on our website– click here. 

 Practise correct letter formation (but please don’t let the children 

join as they will be learning to do this next year). 

 
Reading Challenge 

It would be great for the children to take part in the Summer Reading 

Challenge.   The children will be challenged to read 6 books over the 

summer.  You can sign up at Chorlton Library and the children will get a 

sticker for each book and a medal if they complete the challenge. 

Remember….Keeeeeeeeeep reading! 
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